FINANCIAL AID CONSORTIUM
AGREEMENTS

Saint Louis University may enter into Financial Aid Consortium
Agreements with other institutions, which provide sound, unique, full-
time, full-semester educational experiences that are not available at
Saint Louis University. These agreements allow Saint Louis University to
process certain types of financial aid for a student’s use for no more than
one year at the other institution.

The deans of individual colleges must evaluate and may approve, on a
case-by-case basis, the academic merit of the study-away experience/
course work and its transferability to the student’s University degree
program. Such Financial Aid Consortium Agreements will allow students,
contingent on aid program regulations, to utilize only the federal Pell
grant, federal Stafford loan, federal Parent loan, and any state or private
(non-University) student aid programs in meeting the costs of attendance
at the consortium institution.
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